
Good afternoon.  SFMD recommends approval of this application and event. Thank you.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Tina Gerola | Fire Inspector  
Community Risk Reduction Specialist 
 

Superstition Fire & Medical District 
Office | (480) 982-4440 ext. 104 
Mobile | (480) 416-9775  NEW MOBILE NUMBER 

Office Hours | Monday-Thursday from 7am-6pm 
Website | sfmd.az.gov 

Connect with us!        

 

 
From: Maureen Fredrickson <mfredrickson@AJCity.Net>  
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 11:35 AM 
To: Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Thomas Parker <tparker@ajcity.net>; Rudy Esquivias 
<resquivias@ajcity.net>; Tina Gerola <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov> 
Cc: Larry Kirch <lkirch@AJCity.Net>; Thomas Kelly <tkelly@AJCity.Net> 
Subject: Boys & Girls Club- Special Event Dolce Vita 
 
Good Morning, 
 
We have received a Special Event License application from Russell St. John for the Boys & Girls Club of 
the East Valley-Metro Phoenix for an event to be held at Dolce Vita located at 3301 S. Goldfield Rd., 
Apache Junction, AZ. for their  
“Yesteryear” fundraiser.  Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than 
Thursday, February 6, 2020 by noon in order for your comments to be included in the packet for the city 
council meeting scheduled for  
Tuesday, February 18, 2020. 
 
Thank you so much and have a great weekend!! 
 
 

Maureen Fredrickson 
Office Support Specialist 
City Hall 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ.  85119 
Ph(480)474-5050 
mfredrickson@ajcity.net 
 
 

The Superstition Fire and Medical District formerly the Apache Junction Fire District has 
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changed email addresses. The email address format is now firstname.lastname@sfmd.az.gov 

please make this change in your address book.    

mailto:firstname.lastname@sfmd.az.gov

